
 

7 June 2021 

NAPS Member-Nominated 

Trustee Director (MND) 

ballot update  

Issued on behalf of the NAPS Trustee 

On 7 May 2021, we published an invite seeking nominations from NAPS Pensioners to stand for 

election for two MND positions on the NAPS Trustee Board.  

Three candidates are standing for election in respect of the two vacancies and a ballot will  

therefore be held.  

We have engaged an independent company, Civica Election Services (CES), to manage the ballot.  

NAPS pensioner members who have registered to manage their BA pension online will receive 

an email from CES on Thursday 10 June 2021 providing their voting instructions. The email will be 

sent from BAPensions@cesvotes.com  

NAPS pensioner members who have not registered online will receive a voting pack by post. Due to 

the continuing COVID-19 situation, we have arranged for voting to take place by internet, telephone 

or post to ensure everyone can participate safely.  

https://news.mybapension.com/system/resources/W1siZiIsIjIwMjEvMDUvMDYvNXl6cHc2OWYxbF9OQVBTX1BlbnNpb25lcl9UcnVzdGVlX3ZhY2FuY3lfaW52aXRlX3dlYl92ZXJzaW9uX01heV8yMDIxLnBkZiJdXQ/NAPS%20Pensioner%20Trustee%20vacancy%20invite%20web%20version%20May%202021.pdf

